From: David Armiak

To: Traffic; crossingguard@cityofmadison.com; Callaway, Renee; Transportation Commission
Subject: Please bring back crossing guards at dangerous Mineral Point and Segoe Intersection
Date: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 4:08:24 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from darmiak@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

To Whom It May Concern:

I strongly object to the city of Madison's removal of crossing guards at the intersection of
Mineral Point and Segoe for the upcoming school year and kindly request that you advocate
for the safety of our Hamilton students and bring them back. I have personally seen many
vehicles speed through this intersection ignoring red lights. Please do all that you can to get
the crossing guards back.

Thank you,
David Armiak
Father of 8th grader at Hamilton
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